
Morning Arrival Information
(Posted: November 14, 2023)

7:50-8:10

Unless involved in a before school activity, students should not arrive at school 
before 7:50 A.M. each day. There are no staff members on duty to watch kids 
until 7:50.  We have a group of students that get here at 7:30 which is way too 
early especially with colder weather coming.  

On the other end of the spectrum are the students who arrive after 8:10 every 
day.  The number of students tardy each day is growing at an alarming rate.  
Being on time is a life skill students need to learn and practice every day.  There 
are also important Tiger Time lessons that are being missed in the morning. 
Please do all you can to make sure your child arrives between 7:50 A.M. and 
8:10 A.M.

We did receive a grant to pay three staff members to come in early on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays and run a drop in homework club.  Students need to arrive 
between 7:15 A.M. and 7:20 A.M. for the club and this provides an alternative to 
waiting out in the cold on two days of the week.  Please consider taking 
advantage of the program.  


